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January 30, 2018 
 
Augie Bezmalinovich 
Port of Los Angeles 
425 S. Palos Verdes Street 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
Dear Augie, 
 
Please forward this letter to the appropriate representatives at the Port of Los Angeles so that they 
are aware of the position of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council in reference to the Cabrillo 
Beach Youth Facility. 
 
At the December 18, 2018 meeting of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council, the Board voted 
in favor of the following resolution: 
 

RESOLUTION OPPOSING PRIVATE CONTROL 
OF THE CABRILLO BEACH YOUTH FACILITY 

 
Whereas, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council has consistently called for conversion of the 
Cabrillo Beach Youth Facility to fully public usage; 
Therefore resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council strongly opposes any agreement 
by the Port of Los Angeles to once again convey this property to private control.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  We look forward to your acknowledgement of our 
correspondence. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Doug Epperhart 
President 
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
cspnclive@gmail.com 
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